

HERTFORDSHIRE

CONSTABULARY

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

1 5 OCT 2013

RECEIVED

Mark Peacock Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council Offices The Campus, Welwyn Garden City, AL8 6AE Date: 15th October 2013 Our Ref: CPD 14042013 Your Ref: S6/2013/1915/FP

Direct Line:

01707 355227

e-mail:

mark.montgomery@herts.pnn.police.uk

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

Re: Tesco's Express, 59 Station Road, Cuffley

Dear Mark,

Thanks for inviting me to comment on the proposed ATM installation at the above site. I have studied the plans that have been submitted along with the comments made by my colleague, Gerry Brophy, and have the following recommendation to make:

 I note that Gerry has specified bollards that are certified to the lowest standard of PAS 68; I am in agreement with him but I have substantive concerns as to whether the bollards specified on the drawing to protect the ATM are of this standard. As there is no standard or specification details given.

Unless this is clarified then the Police Design Service would not be in a position to support this application. If you have any concerns regarding these comments then please contact me.

Mark Montgomery Crime Prevention Design Advisor Hertfordshire Constabulary